
 
 
 
 
   
 

Our​We are a Catholic community dedicated to challenging the mind, strengthening the heart, and nourishing the spirit of every student. 

 
August 28, 2020 

Coming Soon: 
Sept 1 Virtus Training 6:00-9:00 PM 
Sept 3 School Board 6:30 PM 
Sept 4/7 No School - Labor Day Weekend 
Sept 15 Middle School Curriculum Night 
Sept 17 Virtual PA Meeting ​  7:00 PM  
Oct 10 Fall Harvest BAZAAR 9:00 - 2:00   (Stay tuned for more information) 
 
Day 8 and I am happy to report we have all survived!   We made it through our first full week! It has been 
great to have some normalcy with the kids back in the building.  They have adjusted well to all the changes. 
We are looking forward to Labor Day weekend and two short weeks. 
 
Welcome Mrs. Rigley: ​I am​ ​happy to announce that we hired a new Social Studies teacher this week for 
grades 6-8.  Wendy Rigley is excited to join our Middle School staff and meet all her new students.  A GREAT 
BIG thank you to Mr. Parker for subbing while we conducted our search.  Mr Parker will resume his new duties 
as the afternoon Kindergarten aide on Monday.  
 
Immediate Openings: 
We are still looking for one full-time aide (30-35 hrs/week) and one or two child care aides (10-20 hrs/week). 
If interested or know someone who might be, please contact me asap!  Thanks. 
 
We still have eight days without bussing.  Dismissal gets a little better each day.  A couple things to remember: 

1. Watch your speed 
2. Begin a second lane on the back side of school to keep traffic off Northland Dr 
3. Please STAY IN LINE!  When cars make a u-turn in the middle of the line it is UNSAFE!  We will release 

you as soon as we safely are able 
4. We try to fill 4 or 5 cars with kids and then release each line at one time.  This allows us to get the kids 

in place to get in the cars quickly and keep them SAFE.  Please be patient if you have to wait.  We can’t 
afford to have any of our teachers get run over. 

5. Pull all the way up to the front for loading. Watch for directions.  Please stay in your vehicles and help 
buckle younger kids once you have left the line and are in the parking lot. 

6. FAMILY NAME SIGNS HELP!  Post your signs on your visor or hold them up.  We can’t read the name if 
it is lying on your dashboard. 

7. If a teacher is frantically waving to get you to pull forward, please do so.  We will bring your children to 
you! 

https://meet.google.com/wzh-xtby-smx


8. Please allow us a little grace as we work to make this efficient.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mr. Varner 


